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          21st  June 2017 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

GRENFELL TOWER APPEAL 

 

We have all been shocked and saddened by the catastrophic events of last week with the 

Grenfell Tower fire.  So many people have been left devastated by the events and even though 

most of us are not directly affected, the shock and sadness continues to be on all our minds.   

 

As you will have seen in the news,  Londoners rallied round with amazing contributions of 

material goods – so much so that the collection centres have asked people to stop donating, as 

they just don’t have the space to collate and distribute everything.  The British Red Cross have 

asked those who still want to help, to make a monetary donation. 

 

With this in mind, we would like to do our bit to help and so will be holding a non-uniform day 

next Thursday, 29th June.  We would ask for our usual donation of £1 which we will then 

donate to the Britsh Red Cross London Fire Relief Fund.  We have always been amazed by 

your generosity for various causes we have supported in the past, and want to thank you for 

the generosity you have always shown to those in need. 

 

 

 
 

Amir Lemouchi 

Deputy Head 
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